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Oral Statement- 10th Session of the Forum on Minority Issues

Item3-Participation of Minority Youth in Public Life
Mr. President

One of the obstacles of participation of Iranian minority youth in public life has been high unemployment rate in the areas near Iran borderlines. The law rates of economic development in these areas has further shrunk the already narrowed scope of employment for minority youth. 

The Government’s recent steps for reducing unemployment in border areas are short time remedies. Adopting special tax policies, wavering import limitations for the Kurd Kulbar workers, and social insurance for Kulbar are appreciated steps forward; however, they could not solve the long-lasted economic problems of these regions. The ethnic minorities residing in the peripheral areas need strong employment infrastructures that lead to long term solutions for the unemployment challenge rather than short term remedies.

Mr. President

Noting the government measures and policies to address unemployment and eradicate extreme poverty in Iran border areas, mostly populated by ethnic minorities, the Organization for Defending Victims of Violence (ODVV) calls on Iran government to invest on the long-term solutions in order to create structural changes in the development process of these areas and to create long term employment opportunities for the minority youth living along the borders.

ODVV also calls on NGOs to join each other to engage actively in the development issues of Iran border regions; since we believe that poverty is the root-cause of various forms of human rights violations. 
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